

IEEE 1722 Call Meeting Minutes
April 7, 2020 8:00 to 9:00am PDT

Chair: Dave Olsen (Harman) – Present

Vice Chair: Gordon Bechtel – Present

Secretary: Don Pannell (NXP) – Present & took these minutes.

Attendees:

Brian Edem – Marvell

Craig Gunther – CG Consulting

Dave Olsen - Harman

Don Pannell - NXP

Frank Baehren - Intel

Gordon Bechtel – Bechtech

Max Turner – Ethernovia

Thomas Thompson – IEEE Standards Association

Tzahi Madgar - Valens

Administrative items were covered, such as reminders about the IEEE patent & copyright policies:

<http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/1722/contributions/Minutes/IEEE%201722%20031020.pdf>

PAR to be voted on by NESCOM on June 2nd.

MIPI Response – on hold due to COVID-19 as their Face-to-Face meetings have been canceled and all their technical groups are busy:

Don:

This email will serve as a follow-up to our prior exchanges on the subject. As previously communicated to you the "MIPI Board has directed a joint internal technical review by the MIPI Technical Steering Group and the MIPI Camera Working Group to better assess the MIPI use case, applications and approach...At this time the MIPI Board will not be taking action on the IEEE P1722b request to support MIPI CSI/DSI-2 frame formats until such time as the internal review is completed."

As you may be aware the MIPI Alliance Member Meeting scheduled for 16-20 March was cancelled due to the COVID-19 global pandemic. In addition we have recently made the determination to cancel our June Member Meeting in Munich.

There was a teleconference of the Board-directed Technical Steering Group subgroup wherein it was determined that the relevant MIPI working groups are currently focused on delivering next generation specifications, and there are no additional resources available to devote attention to the IEEE 1722 request. I am unable to provide you with a time estimate as to when the subgroup will re-engage their review.

Therefore the IEEE P1722b request to support MIPI CSI/DSI-2 frame formats will be on hold until such time as the review is re-initiated. To reiterate, IEEE 1722b does not currently have the MIPI Board authorizations necessary to proceed to utilize or reference MIPI CSI or DSI specifications within IEEE 1722b.

Please don't hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions or comments regarding this communication.

Regards,

Peter

Peter B. Lefkin

Managing Director, MIPI Alliance

(t) [+1 732 562 3802](tel:+17325623802) | (m) [+1 908 578 4472](tel:+19085784472) | (Skype) plefkin

peter.lefkin@team.mipi.org | www.mipi.org

Gordy presented IEEE 1722b Status (this file is located in the private area):

<http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/1722/private/1722b/IEEE1722b-status-0.3.pdf>

An e-mail will be sent out with the updated commitment dates for participant presentations.

Discussions occurred on how to drop topics in the PAR that are not moving forward.

Discussion on meeting weekly with a potential time change as well.

Gordy reviewed draft of the NAV Alliance response. It will be posted to the private area for the group to comment on (liaison letters are in the private area until approved by the group):

<http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/1722/private/navAllianceSubtype/1722LetterToNavAlliance-2020-04-07.pdf>

-- End --